







R

# ASK E-Newsletter | December 2021 Sponsored by:



## **Contact Us**

#### About Special Kids (ASK)

Central Office 8435 Keystone Crossing Suite 190 Indianapolis, IN 46240 317.257.8683 1.800.964.4746 (toll-free) familynetw@aboutspecialkids.org





The ASK offices will be closed December 20th - December 24th in observance of the holiday.

We wish you and your family a Very Happy Holiday!

# About Special Kids and Family Voices Indiana are now

# **Indiana Family to Family**



# Breaking News!



Recently we announced that About Special Kids (ASK) and Family Voices Indiana were merging to strengthen our services, broaden our reach, and maximize our funding. We are excited to announce that our new name will be

### Indiana Family to Family.

Our new contact information can be found below.

Look for information in the coming months on our new website design and web address.

For now, aboutspecialkids.org will continue to be available for your Parent to Parent online needs. Please reach out to us if you have any questions.



SUPPORT · CONNECT · ELEVATE

Indiana Family to Family. 8435 Keystone Crossing Suite 190. Indianapolis, IN 46240. 844.F2F.Info (844.323.4636). Fax 317.251.7488

### Click to view this email in a browser

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following link: Unsubscribe

About Special Kids 8435 Keystone Crossing Suite 190 Indianapolis, IN 46240 USA

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.

